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 11 September 2020 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Thank You and Welcome Back 
 
I wanted to write to you following our first full week back at school to let you know how proud I am of 
our students. Students have returned to school with a real purpose and are focusing on their studies.  I 
am pleased to see that students are enjoying being back in school.  
 
As always we will continue to dynamically risk assess the site to ensure the most rigorous health and 
safety measures are in place. Please rest assured that the health and safety of our school community 
is at the heart of our plans. 
 
I would like to thank Mr Garner for updating parents on the plans for virtual learning in the event that 
we have a local lockdown. This letter can be accessed here. Thank you to parents for your feedback 
regarding live lessons which has helped to shape our plans for provision in the event that the school 
has to close. Google Classrooms are in the process of being set up for classes and these will all be set 
up by the end of the day today. 
 
I hope that you all have a restful weekend and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
   
Mr P Gibson 
Headteacher  
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